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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

POLICING AND ALTERNATIVES DIVERSION INTIATIVE PARTNERS WITH GEORGIA MENTAL HEALTH 
CONSUMER NETWORK TO IMPROVE MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES IN FULTON COUNTY 

ATLANTA, Georgia, December 17, 2020—The Policing and Alternatives Diversion Initiative of 
Atlanta/Fulton County (PAD) announced today that it has entered into a partnership with the Georgia 
Mental Health Consumer Network (GMHCN) to advocate for people living in Atlanta and Fulton County 
to have access to high quality, voluntary, evidence-based, recovery-oriented, and culturally competent 
mental health recovery supports and services. 

GMHCN, one of the largest organizations in the world run and led by people in mental health recovery, 
has been advocating to improve access to quality behavioral health services in Georgia since it was 
founded in 1990, and is recognized for innovations in mental health peer support. PAD was founded in 
2017 by advocates who joined together to create immediate alternatives to arrest and incarceration for 
people experiencing poverty, unmet mental health needs or problematic substance use.  PAD accepts 
community referrals through the City of Atlanta 311 line, diversion from law enforcement, and provides 
harm-reduction-based treatment and peer support, and other services that improve quality of life for 
PAD participants and the community.  

A newly created position, a Recovery Advocate at GMHCN, will draw on the strengths of both 
organizations to nurture positive, recovery-focused change in Atlanta/Fulton County. 

Moki Macias, PAD’s Executive Director, explains “We have significant resources here in the metro area, 
and yet our community members do not have access to the continuum of supportive relationships that 
they need, when they need it, without barriers. Our allies at GMHCN have a deep understanding of 
person-centered, recovery-oriented services, and we are thrilled to be partnering to expand these 
options for the people we work with and our partner organizations. A new coalition of recovery-
oriented organizations and service providers is forming now to look at how our systems work, from 
behavioral health crisis to recovery and wellness maintenance, and what we can do to improve them. 
It’s a very exciting time for us.” 

Sherry Jenkins Tucker, GMHCN’s Executive Director, added that “It is really extraordinary how much PAD 
has been able to accomplish in just a few years. This is important transformative work, and we are 
honored to be able to support PAD and others who are committed to expanding access to recovery-
oriented mental health supports and services.” 
 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: Contact Chris Johnson, Director of Communications, Georgia Mental Health 
Consumer Network, Email chris@gmhcn.org, Phone 912-713-7708 

mailto:chris@gmhcn.org

